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The Newsletter of Peterborough Art Society

December 2017.
Dear Member
Well Christmas is here once again and we have just had our wonderful annual party, and great fun it was. There will be lots of photos to see from our photographer David Hunt. 

Our thoughts next turn to the AGM in the New Year. What do you want from our Society? Come along and have your say. We would like to see some more committee members join us, to help with all the various aspects of running the society, or just to bring forward some new ideas and new blood. So if you feel you could positively contribute to our friendly team, then please do offer your services either at the AGM, or beforehand by email, if you are unable to attend on 15th January.

In February it is the choosing of the ‘Fruit Challenge’ painting competition. Remember to bring your pictures along with you, no need to specially frame them, just bring them as they are. You’ve still got time to get yours ready. Details will be given on the night on how we will be judging. You will all be involved!

Our Secretary and our Vice Chairman’s pieces are as follows:-

++++++++++++++++++
Once again we had a wonderful members Christmas Party this month. Everyone who came along, contributed not only to the food and presents, but also to the lovely atmosphere we all enjoyed. We started off with a lovely quiz provided by John Hebert, many thanks John. There was a lot of chatter and laughter, as is normal for our quizzes, also people wanting to get half points if they thought they had sort of got it right etc,  But it was all good fun. We then had our refreshments where lots of food and drink were on offer, during which we draw the raffle. We had given each member a free raffle ticket when they arrived. We were fortunate that there were enough prizes for everyone to win one. Lastly, we were joyfully entertained by Alan Landsburgh, his musical instruments and his lovely rendition of some well know songs and also a couple of little ditties. Thank you very much to Alan for entertaining us all. The evening went all too quickly. Photos will be put onto our website very soon so that you can all see what we got up to.
Remember everyone, that our AGM is on Monday January 15th at 7.30pm in our usual venue. We hope to see many of you there, both for you to hear a review of what we have done during the year, and hear about anything we are planning. 
It is also that time of year to renew your membership. You can send cheques to me at the relevant address, or you can of course pay at the AGM or the first meeting in February.
The February meeting will be our annual critique evening, please bring along a piece of work for which you would like to obtain some feedback from your fellow members. We will each be looking to give and receive opinions on what might be wrong with a picture, or what could be added/changed to make it more to you liking. It is also the evening where you can bring your finished picture for our ‘Fruit challenge’ competition. We hope to see many of you taking part. 

Finally, I would like to wish each one of you a very Merry Christmas, and best wishes for a very Happy New Year.

Carole, Secretary and Membership Secretary
                                        ++++++++++++++++++

Seasonal greetings to all our readers. There is not a lot to report on this month. Only a couple of weeks to the end of the year and the need to take down the permanent exhibition in Thorpe Hall. We haven’t sold anything for a while, so perhaps it is time. I will be in touch with exhibitors in the New Year.

The possible alternative exhibition venue at the Cathedral has not come to anything despite my “badgering” their office. However having seen the proposed venue, I don’t think it is worth pursuing at this time. Further exploration of alternative venues can be something for the New Year. If any members have any ideas please contact Carole, our secretary or myself by email,  phil@hemsley.uk.com.

The CPSO rehearsal dates for their next concert in 2018, for those of you who may be interested, are on the following Tuesdays at 7.15pm at The Voyager School, 30th January, 6th, 20th and 27th February and 6th and 13th March, also Friday, 16th March. The actual concert is on Sunday, 18th March at 3.00pm.

That’s it folks from me for 2017, so I will end by just wishing you all A very merry Christmas and a happy New Year. 
Best Wishes Phil Hemsley, Vice Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
                                                               ++++++++++++++++++
I would like to thank all of you for making our society a wonderful success. So many of you submit pictures for our exhibitions, attend our demonstrations and meetings, contribute to our various activities, and offer help to our committee with such things as setting up exhibitions and all the work involved, or organising other events.. I am proud to be part of such a wonderful group of people.
I do hope that you all have a very good Christmas and send best wishes for a Happy New Year. Happy Painting. See you at the AGM.
Best wishes 

John Bailey. Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
